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I am OPPOSED to Oregon going back to in-person voting as the ONLY method for 

conducting an election. Vote-by-mail has been proven to be the most efficient way for 

citizens across the state to get their vote in for any election. Some people live miles 

from he poling place and are unable to make the trip for many valid reasons. 

Oregonians have had vote-by-mail since 1998, and it has been an effective method 

for all involved. People can still go to the poles if desired or necessary, but the 

process of mail-in votes works smoothly and efficiently. DO NOT CHANGE THE 

WAY WE VOTE IN OREGON!!!  KEEP VOTE-BY-MAIL!!!!!  


